Support Extension of the COIN CDFI Tax Credit 
Program in the 2017-2018 Budget

LOGOS
Our coalition supports the inclusion of an extension of the California Organized Investment Network (COIN) CDFI Tax Credit Program in the 2017-2018 budget.  

From 1997 to 2015, the COIN CDFI Tax Credit Program has generated more than $285 million in community development investments that have enabled Community Development Financial Institutions (CDFIs) across the state to support small businesses, create jobs, improve access to quality health care, build affordable housing and schools, and fund healthy food access, child care, and green projects.

Many of these projects would not have been possible without the COIN CDFI Tax Credit Program. It is a resource that CDFIs—and the people of California—cannot afford to lose. 

Our CDFIs know firsthand just how vital the resources of the COIN CDFI Tax Credit Program have been. By allowing insurance companies to receive a tax credit for making investments in CDFIs, this two-decades-old program has enabled us to expand our impact in underserved urban and rural communities throughout California.

CDFIs are financial institutions that are dedicated to serving low-income people and communities that lack access to credit, capital, and other basic financial services. CDFIs provide financing to support small business owners, affordable housing developers, and community-based social service organizations. They also provide mortgages for low-income homebuyers and safe, affordable banking services for people who don’t have bank accounts, as well as technical assistance—including credit counseling and training in personal finance and business planning—to help their customers build a strong foundation for their financial lives. In short, CDFIs are essential to California, and COIN is essential to CDFIs.
We urge you to support California’s low-income communities by ensuring that funding for the extension of the COIN Program is included in the 2017-2018 budget. This will ensure that CDFIs serving low-income communities across California have access to the critical financial resources that this program provides.

For questions, please contact: 

Scott Berman, Capital Impact Partners @ sberman@capitalimpact.org or 510-496-2216 
Brian Augusta, Capital Impact Partners @ baugusta@housingadvocates.org or 916-541-3395
